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Amendment #1 to RFP #20210813 
 

Questio
n # 

RFP Section 
# 

RFP Page 
# Question 

 
DOM Response 

1 N/A N/A 

The Division of Medicaid (DOM) is seeking a broad scope 
of pharmacy services though RFP #20210813. To best 
serve the State in accomplishing the different services and 
be responsive to all RFP requirements, there may be a 
need for multiple vendors to partner to submit a single 
proposal response to DOM. Subcontracting or teaming 
relationships, however, among potential bidders could 
create real or perceived conflicts of interests. These would 
exist in circumstances in which one of the vendors has 
compliance oversight responsibilities in another state 
Medicaid program relating to the potential 
partner/subcontractor. In order to avoid a potential conflict 
of interest, would DOM allow for multiple vendors to submit 
a combined proposal, but upon award allow each vendor to 
individually enter into direct contracts with DOM (as 
opposed to a prime/subcontractor relationship/contract with 
the State)? 

In the best interest of the state, the Division of 
Medicaid (DOM) is responding to a question 
received earlier than the established timeline in 
the RFP to provide clarification regarding the 
procurement process. Please note all additional 
questions and answers will follow the timeline 
outlined in the RFP and responses will be posted 
by 5:00 p.m. on September 13, 2021.   
 
Response 
In accordance with the petition for relief from 
bidding approved by Mississippi’s Public 
Procurement Review Board, the Division of 
Medicaid will only issue one contract as a result of 
this procurement. 
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